
Meadowbrook Elementary School 
Virtual Learning Office Hours: Instructional Staff 

March 30, 2020 – April 15, 2020 
Monday – Friday Only 

Be Safe! Be Positive! Be Resilient! 
 
 

Grade Level 3-hour Window for Virtual Learning 
Office Hours 

Preschool 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
Kindergarten 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

1st Grade 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
2nd Grade 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
3rd Grade 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
4th Grade 10:00 am – 1:00 pm 
5th Grade  10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

Ms. Doval – ESE Support 
Facilitator 

10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

Ms. Stanley – ESE Support 
Facilitator 

9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 
ASD Special Program 

Grade Level Teacher 3-hour Window for 
Virtual Learning Office 

Hours 
Kindergarten Mezidor/Herrera 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

1st & 2nd Grade Mirabile 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
3rd Grade Francis 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
4th Grade Pintavalle 11:00 am – 2:00 pm 
5th Grade Cano 10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

*** Teacher emails are listed on the school’s website. Teachers can also be 
emailed directly via Canvas. 
 
 
 
 



If you need to contact an administrator, guidance counselor, or other 
support personnel, please do so at the emails listed below.  
 

Principal: David Levine David.levine@browardschools.com 
Assistant Principal: Aleshia 

Coleman 
Aleshia.coleman@browardschools.com 

  
Guidance Counselor: Marina 

Frankovitz 
Marina.frankovitz@browardschools.com 

  
ESOL Coordinator: Barbara 

Gutierrez 
Amy.gutierrez@browardschools.com 

ESE Specialist: Sophia Nunes Sophia.nunes@browardschools.com 
Literacy Coach: Jennifer 

Liberatore 
Jennifer.liberatore@browardschools.com 

Math Coach: Donna Raymond Donna.g.raymond@browardschools.com 
Micro Tech-Computer Specialist: 

Jake Pehota 
Jake.pehota@browardschools.com 

 
Important Information 

 
**Virtual office hours will begin March 30, 2020 and will continue through 

April 15, 2020.  

 

Monday through Friday ONLY! 

 

** Students should log in and check their Canvas daily for assignments and 

lessons from their classroom teacher.  

 

** Classes will vary in types of instruction and assignments. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher during office 

hours. 
 

 


